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Thank you for allowing us to add to the support for the rebuilding of the Rock Creek 

Hatchery. Our fisheries in Oregon are fragile and easily decline due to weather 

changes, pollution, and people who do not follow fishing limits or rules. It is important 

to leverage all possible resources to do what we can to improve the chances of 

survival for various fish populations for now and for the future. One of those things 

includes supporting and rebuilding the very necessary Rock Creek Hatchery.  

I strongly urge you to vote for this bill and do the right thing for our fisheries and the 

people (your constituents) that rely on them.  


